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23rd  January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
THERE’S A SUNFLOWER IN MY SUPPER – AN UDDERLY ADORABLE MOO-SICAL 
 
We are excited to announce that the Year 1 Spring performances will take place as 
follows:  
 
Tuesday 28th March (9.30am) – Class 4 parents 
Wednesday 29th March (9.30am) – Class 5 parents 
Wednesday 29th March (2pm) – Class 6 parents 
  
Arrangements 

 Each performance will last approximately 45 minutes.   

 Each child/family can have two guests 

 The hall doors to outside will remain open throughout the performance to ensure 
there is adequate ventilation in the hall  

 
Please wait in Ascot Road at the gates nearest to the school hall where a member of staff 
will greet you and tick your child’s name off the list (tickets are not being issued).   
 
Photographs/Videos 
Please can we politely remind you that the taking of photographs or videos is not allowed 
during the performances.  There will however be an opportunity for you to take 
photographs of your child at the end of the performance. 
 
Younger Siblings 
Parents are asked to make alternative childcare arrangements for younger siblings 
as we will not be able to admit children/babies to the performances.   Past experience 
has shown that they can distract the children who are performing and detract from the 
enjoyment of others.  
 
We hope you are able to join us and enjoy the children’s performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Bush 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

  

          

 

 

 


